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On 05/03/2019 a report to INTERPOL was created however it was not submitted due to the 

possibility other testing might be able to produce a better outcome for this investigation. 

On this date, DSC CLANCY contacted Dr BRUCE from FASS in relation to finding out what 

testing can be done on the unknown male profile which is located on the underpants and 

condom at the crime scene. This matter was discussed in details. 

On 15/03/2019 DSC CLANCY and Dr BRUCE exchanged correspondence. Dr BRUCE has 

responded: 

"Hi Rowena 

I have reviewed the results in the case and think we are limited in what we can do to try to 

improve the profile. We have a partial nuclear and Y profile from the unknown individual as 

well as a mixture which appears to be the same individual and BRENNAN. I have requested 

an increase in the amplification cycles for two of these samples which may bring up some 

more information re the unknown DNA profile. We also have the option of using Y - Filer 

Plus to expand the Y profile. Currently the DNA profiles are not extensive enough for familial 

searching and I doubt there is enough sample to accommodate molecular phenotyping. 

I will keep you informed on any progress on the additional testing. 

Kind Regards 

David 

Dr David Bruce" 

DSC CLANCY is now waiting to hear of the test results. 
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